
Spending this money needs to be very closely related to the losses suffered and safety improvements for 

the future - not loosely linked funding for various county departments. Redwood Valley and Potter were 

hard hit. How about improvements to Tomki Road north so there is a more accessible alternative route 

out of the valley? Might be a similar need for Potter Valley. Upgrades or improvements for the various 

responders to fires? Better warning systems? Funding to Fire and Sheriff departments? Assistance to 

people burned out but without funding to rebuild? I'm sure there is a long list of problems discovered 

during the past fires that need to be addressed. 


